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MOUNT SINAI Z7Z MEDICAL CENTER

DANIEL A KANE
Presidont December 13. 1932

Mr. D, G. Wiedeman, Chief

Materials Radiation Protection, Section 1

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region TII
799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Re: License No. 48-03280-01
Dear Mr. Wiedeman:

This is in response to your letter dated November 29, 1982, pursuant to the
provisions of 10CFR2.201.

As a result of the inspection conducted at Mount Sinai Medical Center on
November 10, 1982, the following violations were identified:

I. The Nuclear Medicine dose calibrator was not tested for

linearity during second quarter 1981 nor first quarter
| 1982; and the Nuclear Cardiology dose calibrator was not
tested during fourth quarter 1980 nor first quarter 1982.

| 2. The gold-195 and two cesium-137 check sources and an
americium-241 anatomical marker were leak tested annually,
rather than at an interval not to exceed six months.

The corrective action to be taken to avoid further noncompliance will be

that the Radiation Safety Officer or his designee will verify testing and the
results thereof within the time frames required by regulation or license con-
dition. The date full compliance was achieved was at the time of the inspection.

If you have additional questions regarding this correspondence, please contact
Dr. Charles Wilson at 414-257-5381.

Sincerely,

8301170324 830111

~ NMS LIC30 Daniel A. Kane
48-03280-01  FPDR

| cc: Charles Wilson, Ph.D.
950 North Tweltth Street. PO Box 342 ¢ Milwaukee Wisconsin 53201 ¢ 414/289-8001
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